NEWS LETTER
Wheatherstone Property Owners Association

January 1990

The Association has ended up the year 1989 with very
few unexpected expenses. The landscaping company that was
engaged this year is doing a generally satisfactory job and we
foresee that they will be able to match Steve in the quality of
their work before too long. In the meantime, if you have any
complaints or suggestions, please contact Darlene McGrew, not
the landscape personnel.

Our maintenance chairman, Ray Post, has resigned and
Travis Owens in #94 Wheatherstone Place has been appointed by
the board to take over maintenance duties. His telephone
number is 635-8136. Call Travis if you are experiencing any
maintenance problems.

We urge all those who drive too fast through the
complex to please slow down - there are children in the area!

Don’t forget -- you are all invited to board meetings
which are generally held at the Mt. Park Rec Center Library the
4th Thursday of every month at 7:30 p.m.

We wish you all a happy and prosperous New Year!

Wheatherstone Board of Directors



